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As we celebrate Customer Service Week through Friday, October 6, we stand poised 
as a customer-driven organization – 365 days a year. We continuously aim to better 
serve you, our valued TollTag customers. We are committed to:  
 
• Providing a high-quality customer service experience 
• Ensuring equitable collection of tolls 
• Educating the public about the value of using toll roads 
 
These commitments are to make sure all our customers are treated fairly and equally 
and understand that the most cost-effective way of enjoying NTTA toll roads is with a 
TollTag. As valued TollTag customers, you already know that a TollTag cuts your toll 
bill in half.  
 
If you or someone you know are qualified to help us deliver on these commitments, 
then visit www.NTTA.org/careers to apply to join our highly-motivated team. Whether 
it’s Customer Service Week or any other week, our dedication to being a customer-
driven organization is unwavering – thank you for allowing us to serve you. 

https://bit.ly/3rtWp41

